
IMPORTANT INFORMATION ABOUT YOUR DRINKING WATER 
 

Boil Water Advisory Has Been Lifted 
for 

The Town of Ennis 
MT0000208 

 
 

Our water system experienced a water main break which could have resulted in contamination of the 
water supply. Because of the loss of pressure, it was unknown if contaminants could have infiltrated the 
distribution system. Five bacteriological samples taken 6/4/2024 showed satisfactory results and repairs 
were completed along with disinfection and flushing. 

 
This Boil Water Advisory has been lifted. The Town of Ennis public water supply had experienced a loss 
of pressure due to a water main break. Water system personnel worked diligently to get the water main 
repaired and disinfected. 
 

What should I do? 

Return to normal use. 
 

What is being done?  
Bacteriological samples of the water were collected on 6/4/2024 and have satisfactory 

results. 
  
For more information, please contact Ennis Public Works 406-900-1046 
 

This notice is being sent to you by the Town of Ennis 
State Water System ID#: MT0000208 
 

 


